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Daily Mass Readings

Ash . First Sunday of
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Lent
Isaiah 6:1-8 Genesis 1:1-19 | Genesis 1:20- | Joel 2:12-18 Deuteronomy Isaiah 58:1-9 Isaiah 58:9-14 | Deuteronomy
2:4 30:15-20 26:4-10
Psalm 138:1-5, | Psalm 104:1-2, | Psalm 8:4-9 Psalm 51:3-6, Psalm 1:1-4,6 | Psalm 51:3-6, Psalm 86:1-6 Psalm 91:1-2,
7-8 5-6, 10, 12, 24, 12-14,17 18-19 10-15
35
1 Corinthians 2 Corinthians Romans 10:8-
15:1-11 5:20-6:2 13
Luke 5:1-11 Mark 6:53-56 Mark 7:1-13 Matthew 6:1-6, | Luke 9:22-25 Matthew 9: Luke 5:27-32 Luke 4:1-13
16-18 14-15

What is Lectio Divina?
While reading sacred scripture, read the words with a love and sense of discovery until something seems to strike home. Sit with the passage as one would with a
good friend-not just thinking or analyzing, but instead remaining in a quiet, listening spirit, so the word can nurture and challenge you.

Faith Sharing Closing Prayer

Call to Prayer The Word of God
Begin with an open ended question such At the end of the faith sharing, invite

“Let us take a moment in the midst Choose one of next Sunday’s readings.
of all our activity to prepare One person reads the scripture aloud as as “What strikes you from this reading?” participants to pray alouq for any
ourselves for prayer.” others are attentive to a word, phrase, or ~ and/or you can use the “Reflection particular petitions or praises they may
theme that is meaningful to them. Allow for Question” found on our website or have. Feel free to close with: The
a minute of silent reflection. Have another  bulletin. Allow time for reflection & Lord’s Prayer or Spontaneous prayers
Copyright 2001 by Robert J. Wicks person read the same scripture a second ~ sharing. or a faith-based song.
Used with permission of Paulist Press

www.paulistpress.com time.

Excerpts from SNOW FALLING ON SNOW

Reflection Question for Next Sunday, February 17, 2013
Jesus understands what it is like to be tempted: remember, he is like us in everything. The enticements that the devil presented were attractive,
but Jesus never gave in, took the easy way out, or wavered in his total trust of the Father. What tries to lure you away from the Lord?

MEETINGS THIS WEEK
ACTS Men’s Retreat Reception Sunday, February 10, 2013 Social Hall 1:30 PM
ACTS Men's small group Monday, February 11, 2013 Room 304 7:00 PM
Discovering Christ Monday, February 11, 2013 Social Hall 7:00 PM
Miraculous Medal Novena Monday, February 11, 2013 Chapel 7:30 PM
Women's Bible Study Tuesday, February 12, 2013 Room 301 9:30 AM
Divine Mercy Tuesday, February 12, 2013 Room 301 1:30 PM
Baptism Prep Tuesday, February 12, 2013 Room 301 7:00 PM
CDA Rosary Guild Tuesday, February 12, 2013 Room 306 7:30 PM
RCIA Morning Session Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Room 304 10:30 AM
CDA Board Meeting Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Room 304 5:00 PM
RCIA Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Room 301 7:00 PM
Men's ACTS Retreat Team Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Room 305 7:00 PM
Women's ACTS Retreat Team Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Social Hall 7:00 PM
Children of Light Prayer Group Wednesday, February 13, 2013 Room 306 8:00 PM
Garden Club Thursday, February 14, 2013 Social Hall 8:00 AM
Children's Choir Rehearsal Thursday, February 14, 2013 Room 305 5:30 PM
Youth Band Rehearsal Thursday, February 14, 2013 Room 305 6:30 PM
Lenten Lecture with Fr. Marc Lanoue Thursday, February 14, 2013 Howard Bishop Rooms 7:00 PM
Catholicism Thursday, February 14, 2013 Social Hall 7:00 PM
Choir Rehearsal Thursday, February 14, 2013 Room 305/Church 8:00 PM
Lenten Fish Dinner Friday, February 15, 2013 Social Hall 5:00 PM
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will repay you. (Matthew 6:1-6; 16-18).

Msgr. Luca

Itis hard to believe....this Wednesday begins the Season of Lent! On Ash Wednesday we will gather to be signed with
ashes on our foreheads as a reminder that Lent is a time to turn away from sin and be faithful to the Gospel.

In the Gospel of Ash Wednesday we hear Jesus say: Take care not to perform righteous deeds in order that people may
see them; otherwise, you will have no recompense from your heavenly Father. When you fast....when you give alms....when you

pray....do not let your left hand know what your right hand is doing.....do these things in secret....And your Father who sees in secret

Again this Lent | would like you to consider using the Little Black Books as a way of praying in secret—there is one wait-
ing for each adult in the narthex. Let's also make an effort to fast and abstain from meat on the Fridays of Lent and let us learn to be
generous to the poor and the support of our parish by making a financial sacrifice—and doing all these things without attention.

Enclosed with this weekend’s bulletin is a Lenten insert that lists all the opportunities this Lenten season affords us so that
through our Lenten observances we may come to Easter with heart and mind renewed! A blessed Lent to each of you!

Wé" AN

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK

The greatest conflicts are not between persons but between one person and himself.

-Garth Brooks

THE ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL: “LOVE REJOICES IN
THE TRUTH.” The 2013 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal is now un-
derway. Many of our parishioners have received a mailing from
Archbishop Lori asking you to make a pledge to this year’s Arch-
bishop’s Annual Appeal. This year, the theme of the Appeal is,
“Love Rejoices in the Truth.” This is especially appropriate since
“love” is the operative word in our Faith. Love of our Church, love
of its mission and love of one another. This love translates into
support that can ensure that our Church is there for those in need
now, as well as for future generations. Your gift will enable archdi-
ocesan support of ministry, education, and service that touch thou-
sands of lives not only in our Archdiocese but throughout the world.
Please answer the Archbishop’s request and make a generous
pledge. All pledges can be billed in ten monthly installments.
Thank you in advance for your support.

CHURCH ALTAR LINENS SCHEDULE

February 10—Ms. Martha Wiedel
February 17—Ms. Edna Ballard
February 24—Ms. Margaret Blanchard

—

j /Y Easter Flower Memorials are now available in the
/<«\ ~ Narthex and in the Parish Office. The deadline for
\J)\ €< inclusion into the Easter Flower Memorial Booklet is

y March 10th. Any memorials received after that date

8\ EASTER FLOWER MEMORIALS: Envelopes for
\ will appear in a future bulletin.

THE ST. LOUIS PASTORAL COUNCIL NEEDS YOU! The Parish
will hold its annual Pastoral Council Elections on March 16 and 17,
2013 to fill several positions. We are looking for registered parish-
ioners, 18 years of age or older, who are interested in serving their
fellow parishioners for a three-year term. Responsibilities in-

clude: attendance and participation at monthly meetings, and par-
ticipation in after-Mass greetings. Nomination forms can be ob-
tained from the Parish Office or any council member. Please return
all nomination forms to the Parish Office or place in the collection
basket by Wednesday, February 13, 2013. Please do not hesitate
to call one of the current Council members, listed on the inside
cover of the bulletin, for more information on this opportunity to
serve your parish. May the Holy Spirit guide you in your decision
regarding this important ministry.

LENTEN CANDLES: In lieu of flowers during Lent, the candles at
the shrines of the Pieta, the Blessed Mother, Saint Joseph, and
Saint Louis can be given in memory or in honor of loved ones.
Donation is $20 to sponsor a candle for the week. Arrangements
may be made by calling the parish office (410-531-6040) Monday
through Friday between the hours of 9am and 5pm. All who are
honored will be acknowledged in the bulletin.

ALTAR FLOWER MEMORIALS

The flowers for the main altar are given
on the occasion of the marriage of
Dana Marie Perzynski and Graham Reaney Johnson.
Our sincere gratitude is extended to Karen Kurzawa for
providing this weekend’s flowers.




GOOD DEEDS OF THE CHILDREN: Christine helped with her
brother; Kacie played with the dog; Maria made cards for her
friends and family; Laura made her bed; Olivia helped her brother;
Julia made her bed every day for a week without being asked;
Christopher set the table for dinner every night for a week; Nicholas
helped clean the house for company; Anna unloaded the dishwash-
er without complaining.

WORSHIP

LENTEN SCHEDULE

WEEKDAY MASS
(St. Louis and Area Parishes)
7:00 am Mon - Fri; 8:00 am Sat — St. Louis Church
9:00 am Mon - Fri — St. Francis of Assisi, Fulton
6:30 am Mon - Wed, Fri; 9:00 am Mon - Sat; 7:00 pm Thurs —
Church of the Resurrection, Ellicott City
12:00 noon Mon - Fri — St. John the Evangelist, Wilde Lake Interfaith
Center, Columbia
8:15 am Mon - Sat; Thurs 9:30 am — Our Lady of Perpetual Help,
Ellicott City
12:00 noon Mon - Sat — St. Anthony Shrine, Ellicott City

REGIONAL PARISH LENTEN RECONCILIATION SERVICES
7:00 pm March 11 — St. Francis of Assisi, Fulton
7:00 pm March 18 — Our Lady of Perpetual Help

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturdays: 3:00 - 3:55 pm; 5:00 - 5:25 pm
Wednesdays 7:00—38:00 pm and by appointment

STATIONS OF THE CROSS (with Benediction):
February 9, 15, 22; March 1, 8, 15, 22—7:00 PM in the Church
March 29 (in Tableau Form with Veneration of the Cross)
7:30 PM in the Church

PALM SUNDAY - March 24
Palms will be blessed and distributed at all of the
regularly-scheduled weekend Masses.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS are celebrated on the Fridays of Lent
at 7:00 pm in the church.

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU! The Sacrament of Reconciliation
will be available on the Wednesdays of Lent from 7:00-8:00 pm in
the church (except on Ash Wednesday).

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Confessions will be heard
on Saturday, February 16th by Msgr. Joseph L. Luca and Fr. Marc
Lanoue.

MASS INTENTIONS FOR WEEK OF FEBRUARY 10, 2013

Sunday 6:45am Richard E. George and
Holy Souls in Purgatory
8:00am Jane Gossage and JR Swancar
9:30am Greg and Elise Lindsay
11:15am Agnes Hetherington and William Johnson
12:45pm Maria Bochniewicz and
Catherine Shaeffer
Monday 7:00am Mrs. Caruso and Diann Hritzo (SI)
Tuesday 7:00am JR Swancar and Virginia Heller (Sl)
Wednesday  7:00am Richard O'Brien and Joyce Bondy
9:30am William Knepper and Robert Dinsmore
12:00pm Juanita Steward and Marvin Murray
5:00pm Valerie Wallace and Henry Abell
7:00pm John Shilgalis and Anne Ardoin
Thursday 7:00am Jivaka deSilva and Eleanor Wilson
Friday 7:00am Inge Wekerle (SI) and Cecelia Heller (SI)
Saturday 8:00am George Gavatos and Gertrude Madden
4:00pm Noel Cassidy and James Crane
5:30pm Eleanor Wilson and Helen Pusateri

(Sl) denotes a Special Intention for a living person or persons.

LENTEN MEALS

February 15—K of C Fish Dinner, 5-7pm in the Social Hall
$7/adults, $4/children 4 to 12, children under 4 are free

February 22—CDA Soup and Sandwich Dinner, 5:30-7 pm in the
Social Hall. There is no charge for this meal but
donations will be accepted.

March 1—K of C Fish Dinner, 5-7pm in the Social Hall

March 8—CDA Soup and Sandwich Dinner, 5:30-7 pm in the
Social Hall.

March 15—K of C Fish Dinner, 5-7pm in the Social Hall

March 22—CDA Soup and Sandwich Dinner, 5:30-7 pm in the
Social Hall.



PLEASE PRAY FOR THE RECENTLY DEPARTED:

Harold Ingraham, father of Scott Ingraham.

Katie James, niece of Charlie and Jan James.

Catherine Strupp, mother of Wayne Strupp, and grandmother of

James and John.

Paul Widitz, husband of Marie Widitz father of Clare Brill, and
grandfather of Ali, Clark, and Paul.

SICK LIST: If you would like to have a name put on our Sick List,
please call the parish office at 410-531-6040. Names on the Sick
List will be included for three months. If you would like your name to
be listed after the three month period, please call the Parish Office

at that time. Thank you.

PRAY FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK, ESPECIALLY:

Eileen Abell
Phil Aiken
Evelyn Barrida
Eileen Beniak

Debbie Berringer
William R. Bornyek

John Christman

Duane Connolly
Samantha Evans

Dick Farrell

Stanley Giermek

Judy Hicks
John Kaulfuss

Kevin Knight
Jean Kohlenstein
Pat Mall

Rick Mesmer
Margaret Miller
Matthew Murphy
John O'Brien
Jean Parsley
Jan Pawtowski
Dcn. Matthew Podniesinski
Georgiana Podniesinski
Jason Richardson

George Rice

Nova Scott

Erin Segal

Oh Hwa Seon
Matthew Smith-Farrell
Bill Steckman
Nettie Stoner

Paul Surrette
Martin Swank

Ann Walker
Melody Walsh
Kathryn D. Williams

MILITARY LIST: If you would like to have a name put

\ on our Military List, please call the parish office at 410
2, -531-6040. Names on the Military List will appear first

initial and last name only and will remain until we

receive a request to remove the name.

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS AND THEIR FAMILIES:

D. Canaday Bain

D. Breville
S. Cooper
J. Danko

L. Draughn
E. Dudley

T. Dudley

B. Gallagher
N. Gladfelter
B. Green

D. Haack

J. Helfrich

J. Henry

G. Horn
D. Joyce
C. Lozzi

M. Mangus, Jr.

D. McGowan
K. McLin

Fr. A. Ochalek
M. O’'Donnell
A. Parrish

J. Parrish

S. Parrish

P. Plourd

D. Reccardi

J. Ryan

J. Scheler
J. Six

C. Sparks
A. Stone

R. Stone

S. Stone

E. Surrette
B. Urena

P. Wallace
Fr. T. Wood
K. Zaumseil

PLANNING YOUR CHILD’S BAPTISM? The next Baptism
Y _ Preparation Session will be held on Tuesday, February 12, 2013
m in Room 301 of the Pastoral Center from 7:00 PM to 9:00 P
Please call the Parish Office at 410-531-6040 to register.

JOIN US IN WELCOMING THE RECENTLY BAPTISED:

Dillon Alexendra Johnsen,
Child of Henry and Kirsten Johnsen

FELLOWSHIP

The ST. LOUIS GARDEN CLUB will meet on Thursday, February
14, 2013, at 9am, in the Pastoral Center. This month is our annual
Pot Luck Tea Celebration. Bring a brunch munchie to share, wear
your hat and gloves and bring your own tea cup in the English tradi-
tion! Our program will be: "Creating Beautiful Gardens". Eva Ro-
swell will present ways to create beautiful gardens, using three
basic elements: order, unity and rhythm, as well as the importance
of color, texture, and foliage in your garden to enhance its beauty.
For information, please call Kay Bair at 301-854-0173.

LENTEN LECTURE SERIES presented by Fr. Marc Lanoue, Ph.
D.: 7:00 PM, February 14—Howard Bishop Room: “The Common
Theme of Marriage and Celibacy”: This talk will explore Matthew
19, and Jesus’ understanding of marriage and celibacy. We shall
also explore the blessings of God from the Old Testament as a way
of comparison. See future bulletins for details on future lectures.

MIDDLE SCHOOL DANCES! Did you know that St. Louis hosts
monthly dances for middle schoolers? We love offering this, but we
need more STAND certified adults to chaperone. Please consider
volunteering as a dance chaperone. We don't want to have to can-
cel any dances, but we can't hold them if we don't have a safe ratio
of adults to students! Contact Susan Reed at 410-531-6668 or
sreed@stlouisparish.org for more information.

ACTS RETREATS: Are you seeking a new or deeper relationship
with Christ? Do you long for a sense of belonging? Come on an
ACTS (Adoration, Community, Theology and Service) retreat.
Wherever you are in your faith journey, the ACTS retreat will meet
you there. For more information on the Women’s Retreat (March
14-17), contact Luisa Palting at 301-332-2230 or
Ipalting@luisadesigns.com or Melanie Jangro at 443-631-2153 or
melanie jangro@verizon.net.



Give Btood... The 2013 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLOOD
DRIVE will be held on Tuesday, March 19, in the
Pastoral Center Social Hall. To give blood, you must
be healthy, be at least 17 years-of-age, and not have

S donated blood since January 22, 2013.

WEEKEND RETREAT FOR MEN: March 1-3: “Come with me by
yourselves to a quiet place and rest awhile" (Mark 6:31). Jesus
understood his disciples’ need to spend time with Him away from
the crowds. Don’t we need such time as much as they did? Come
spend a weekend with the Men's Retreat Group at Loyola Retreat
House, in Faulkner, MD. The theme of this year's retreat is
"Speaking as One Friend to Another." Call Mike Leumas (410-290-
8290) for additional information or to sign up for the weekend. In-
formation can also be found on Loyola’s website at
www.loyolaonthepotomac.com. Please join us!

DIVINE MERCY - A WAY OF LIFE: Let us join together in study-
ing the message and devotion of Divine Mercy so that it becomes a
way of life. We will gather for 5 Tuesday night sessions from Feb-
ruary 19 — March 19 at 7- 9 pm in the comfort of a Divine Mercy
Prayer Group member’'s home. (Come to all 5 sessions or to only
those that fit your schedule.) All reference materials will be provid-
ed. Please call Carol Boyer at 301-854-4797 for more information
or to register. We look forward to hearing from you.

Everyone is invited to a VIDEO PRESENTATION OF THE 2012
PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO ITALY. See the magnificent edifices
that are a witness to our powerful Catholic faith. Produced and
narrated by the Knights of Columbus and other parishioners who
participated in the pilgrimage. All are welcome on Tuesday Febru-
ary 19th at 7:30pm in the Pastoral Center Social Hall. Light refresh-
ments will be provided. For more information contact Leo Mortimer,
410-730-4844.

EDUCATION

St Louis | Schoofl

where spirit and mind rejoice

This week it was back-to-business after a week of fun activities
celebrating Catholic Schools week and the great Ravens win of the
Super Bowl! Thank you to all who attended our Open House. We
had a wonderful turn-out and we are now accepting applica-
tions for the 2013-2014 school year. Please visit our website,
www.stlouisparish.org/school, for information about our programs
and policies, as well as our application process, or call the school
office at 410-531- 6664, and we would be happy to answer your
questions.

Save the Date! St. Louis 21st Annual Golf Classic will be held at
Cattail Creek Country Club, Monday, May 20, 2013. We would love
to have you join us for a fun afternoon of camaraderie and competi-
tion. Mark your calendars... Details to follow...

Want to enjoy the "Greatest Show on Earth" at a discount and
to help support NIH Charities at the same time? The 16th An-
nual Children's Premiere Night at Ringling Bros. and Barnum &
Bailey Circus is Wednesday, March 20th at the Verizon Center.
Pre-show is at 6 pm and the main event starts at 7 pm. Ticket
forms are available in the Narthex “tower” and forms must be re-
turned to the school office by March 3rd. If you have any ques-
tions, you may contact the school’s HSA Vice President, Kathy
Kelley at kkelley1217@verizon.net.

Have a fantastic week!

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

Important Dates

February 16: No Saturday morning religion classes
February 23: Religion classes 9:00am/Family Life 5% gr only
March 2: Religion classes 9:00am/Family Life 5t gr only
March 2: 3rd grade Penance during 9:00 class time
March 9: No Saturday morning religion classes

YOUTH MINISTRY

The following is a part of a reflection on what Lent and Easter
mean. It was written last year at this time by Meghan Retzbach,
currently in 11t grade at Glenelg HS. As we quickly approach Ash
Wednesday, | pray that we will all have the chance to reflect like
Meghan on this special and holy season.

Through the years, | have pieced together the true meaning of Lent
and Easter. | knew the basic meaning that Jesus had risen from the
dead, however, deep inside | knew there must have been more. |
always wondered why giving up my favorite things for lent had any-
thing to do with Easter and loving Jesus. Specifically in the last year
| came to realize that giving up something for Lent isn’t only to stop
addictions or cut back on sweets, but it is a way to show God our
devotion and that we are willing to give up anything for his love.
What | gave up for Lent this year was not candy, nor was it any
type of activity; | gave up a social networking site. Giving up Twitter
for Lent actually gave me more time to pray rather than check my
newsfeed. This Lenten season meant a lot to me because not once
did | check Twitter or feel the need to be constantly updating. | told
God my problems rather than tweeting about it. | showed God that
nothing can block my love for him...When Jesus rose from the
dead, he showed everyone that his promises were true and that he
would never lie to them. They trusted him and he fulfilled his prom-
ise. Easter is a time of hope and happiness. Catholics all around
the world are celebrating that He has risen!

I'LL BE PRAYING FOR YOU!




MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTRY:

February 10 ~ 7pm Deeper Waters

February 13 HS 5 Wk Series “Lost In Lent!” Kellie Reynolds
7:30-9pm ASHES DISTRIBUTED HERE

February 19 & 21 Confirmation Info Meeting for 10t Grade

February 20 HS CYM 5 Week Series “Islam” with Muhammad
Jameel 7:30-9pm

February 22  Christian Artist Chris Tomlin in Concert at 1st
Mariner $30 Contact CYM for forms

Confirmation preparation informational meetings will be held on
February 19th and 21st from 7:00-8:15pm in the Howard Bishop
Room. Our traditional preparation is open to current 10th or 11th
graders who are actively involved in religious education at St. Louis
or in a Catholic school. Interested candidates should attend one of
these meetings with a parent/guardian. For more info, contact Mag-
gie Fischer at mfischer@stlouisparish.org. If you know someone
interested in Confirmation but doesn't fit into the traditional program,
let us know. We'll be glad to connect you with other resources.

YOUNG ADULTS

Looking for fellowship and a way to deepen your faith this Lent?
Young Adults (ages 18 to 35) are invited to participate in a book/
DVD series called CONSOLING THE HEART OF JESUS, by Fr.
Michael Gaitley. We will meet each Sunday, Feb. 17th through April
28th, from 12:30 to 2:30pm, in room 301 at the Parish Center.
Lunch will be provided. Please RSVP to the Facebook Event on the
"St. Louis Parish Young Adults" group page, or send an email to
Mary at mtnoonan@hotmail.com.

OUTREACH

LOBBY NIGHT IN ANNAPOLIS: This year Lobby Night is sched-
uled for Monday, February 18 from 3 to 8 p.m. The bus will leave
the parking lot at St. Louis at 2 p.m. Plan to join some of our Bish-
ops and fellow Catholics from other parishes for this event. Don’t
miss this opportunity to speak with your elected officials about is-
sues currently before the legislature. You can register and reserve
a seat on the bus after by contacting John or Cathy Stefano, e-mail:
jcstefano@verizon.net or call 410 730-2613.

RESPECT LIFE: 40 DAYS FOR LIFE LENTEN CAMAPIGN:
February 13 to March 24, 2013. Be a living witness to the sanctity
of life and joy-filled options for those with challenging pregnancies.
Sign up to be a vigil partner (praying near Hillcrest Abortion Clinic)
or prayer partner during 40 Days for Life. You may sign up after
Mass this weekend or Contact Kevin McCarthy at 202-253-3076;
kim5629@gmail.com; or Grace Kissane 410-730-0421;
gkissane@verizon.net.

The Respect Life Committee at St. Louis has been active for 39
years! We are focused on prayer, service, action, and education on
a broad spectrum of life issues. EVERYONE is welcome to share
in this ministry as a full time, part time or one time participant. Help
is needed in any way that you have time to give. You will always
be welcomed and appreciated. Our meetings are the third Tuesday
of the month, February 19, at 7:30 pm in room 304. Please stop in
or call Grace Kissane for more information 410-730-0421

COMMUNITY

SHRINE OF ST. ANTHONY
Recurring Events:
o  Daily Mass, Sunday through Saturday, 12 noon

( Tuesday Mass includes the Novena to St. Anthony)
o  First Friday Healing Mass, 7:30 PM
e Third Sunday & Last Sunday Healing Mass, 12 noon
o Adoration, Thursday—Quiet Adoration after the 12 noon Mass

until 4:30pm; Evening prayer from 4:30-5:30pm
e  Confession, Monday—Saturday, 11:30 AM and
Wednesday, 4 PM-5 PM

Ash Wednesday: Mass and distribution of ashes will be at 12
noon on Wednesday February 13th. Reconciliation with extra
priests available will be held from 4:00 until 5:00 pm in the Confes-
sionals across from the Chapel.

Please join us for Stations of the Cross after the 12 noon Mass
beginning on Friday February 15th and continuing each Friday in
Lent. Stations of the Cross on Good Friday (March 29th) will be at
7:30pm. in the Shrine Chapel.

STEWARDSHIP

SECOND COLLECTIONS
February 13  Eastern Europe—Ash Wednesday
February 16/17  Seminarians
February 23/24  Building & Maintenance Fund

2012 TAX STATEMENTS: If you would like a statement of your
contributions for 2012 to St. Louis Church, please call the Parish
Office at 410-531-6040. All statements will be mailed, by request.
Thank you.



